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MEMORANDUM

To: GRIC Departments/Entities

From: Stephen R. Lewis, Governor \ : o
Date: June 23, 2020

Re: Half-Staff Notification

Our hearts are heavy with the passing of the Navajo Nation Police Officer, Michael Lee. Officer
Lee lost his life after contracting COVID-19 while on duty.

On behave of the Gila River Indian Community, | send our condolences to the President Nez, Vice
President Lizer and the Navajo Nation. We keep the Officer Lee’s wife and children in our
thoughts and prayers.

| am authorizing all flags flown at half-staff until Thursday, June 25, 2020.
If you have any questions please contact the Executive Office at (520) 562-9840.

Thank you

CC: Robert Stone, Lt. Governor
Kathyleen Curley, Office of Community Manager
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